
 

Robert Kavanagh 
Chairman LSC EFA 

19th September 2020 

Dear Longview School Parents, 
 
Hello all! It is School Council readiness and preparedness activity time!  We are getting back at it - 
no holds barred. Let's all work together in a fun and safe environment whilst making our children’s 
education prosperous, enriched and engaging!   
 
The next School Parent Council meeting is OCT 1st @ 6pm in the gymnasium at Longview School. 
Please note that COVID protocols will be in place.  Parents attending the meeting are asked to enter 
through the gym doors, and to wear a mask if distancing is not possible. We will also be streaming 
the meeting on ZOOM for all those weary of public gatherings.  This meeting will be the Annual  
General meeting including School Council budget reviews and elections. Sadly we will not be allow-
ing the kids to come and play while the meeting is in session.  
 
There is a need for electing new sitting School Council members as most of the flock has flown 
north to Oilfields. I am currently the only sitting member on the Longview School Council and we as 
a community need to rectify this. I look forward to seeing you all on the 1st. 

 

 
 

Sincerely,  

Robert Kavanagh 

 

 


